Debra Thompson

From:

Mark Tuccillo <drt@rescue-doc.net>

Sent:

Saturday, April 22, 2023 3:12 PM

To: Subject: Assembly July 4th 2016

To the Assembly;

This email is written in support of RD and Madonna Parks. As you are surely aware they suffered a tragic loss as a result of a single vehicle event which resulted in to fatalities. I was directly involved in the initial events. The circumstances that lead to this event were unexplainable at the time and, to best of my knowledge have yet to be fully resolved.

RD and Madonna are asking that the assembly revisit this situation. And to that end, I send this letter of support for the same.

Thank you for your rapid attention to this matter and concern for these long term residents of our community.

Mark Tuccillo DO